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PC Data Request 59 

 

Re:  Depreciation Acceleration.  Please refer to the response to Public Counsel 

Data Request No. 8.  The question asked the Company to provide its “…current 

best estimate of the date each of the Colstrip units will be retired from service.”  

The response does not appear to identify the dates the Company currently projects 

that each of the Jim Bridger units will be taken out of service.  Please provide the 

Company’s current best estimate of the dates in which each of the individual 

Colstrip will be retired from service and no longer generating energy. 

 

Response to PC Data Request 59 

 

As provided in the Company’s response to Public Counsel Data Request No. 8, 

the Company’s current best estimate for planning purposes of the date that the 

Colstrip units will be retired from service is 2046, which aligns with the currently 

approved depreciable lives for those resources in the majority of PacifiCorp’s 

states. 
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